## **Kathy Lovier**

From:

Gay Travis <gaytravis@hotmail.com>

Sent:

Monday, June 10, 2024 10:49 AM

To:

Kathy Lovier; Mount Vernon Mainstreet

Subject:

Letter Of Resignation

Please accept this email as my letter of resignation from the Main Street board. I have enjoyed my time with this group and look forward to seeing what exciting things you create in the future for our wonderful downtown.

Best wishes to you all, Gay Travis

This email was Anti Virus checked by a Sophos Security Gateway. Contact Network Technologies for further information. www.net-techs.com